IOCCG / NASDA / LAPAN 

Training Course on Remote Sensing and Ocean Science in South East Asia

1–5 September, 2003

Center for Remote Sensing and Ocean Science (CReSOS)

Udayana University, Denpasar, Bali,  Indonesia
Application deadline: July 31, 2003

(Application form is available in word and pdf format)

The University of Udayana has established a Center for Remote Sensing and Ocean Science (CReSOS). To commemorate the opening of this Center, an inauguration ceremony, symposium and training course has been scheduled for September, 2003.

The inauguration of CReSOS will take place on the 1st of September, and the training course will take place from 2 - 5 September, 2003. The course will be sponsored by the International Ocean-Colour Coordinating Group (IOCCG), the National Space Development Agency of Japan (NASDA) and the National Institute of Aeronautics and Space (LAPAN). 

Prospective trainees will attend a number of lectures by experts in the field, and will also receive hands-on training in the use of remote sensing software and applications. This will include an introduction to SeaDAS as well as an introduction to software for estimating chlorophyll-a from other sensors such as OCTS and GLI sensors.  Other applications for wind (NSCAT, QuikSCAT, SSM/i), SST (AMSR, AVHRR) and altimeter will also be introduced. 

Trainees from Indonesia have been pre-selected by the sponsoring organisations, but the IOCCG will sponsor a further 8 students from other countries in South East Asia, including China, Philippines, Malaysia, Vietnam, Bangladesh, Thailand, Cambodia and India.  These students will be eligible to apply for an IOCCG scholarship to help defray the cost of travel and accommodation.

If you are interested in applying for an IOCCG scholarship to attend the training course, please submit:

i) a brief CV

ii) a statement of your interest in the training course

iii) a letter of recommendation from the head of your department (or supervisor) 

iv) a completed application form (available in word and pdf format).  

Note: Incomplete applications will not be considered, so please ensure that all four documents are submitted at the time of application.

Completed applications should be submitted via email to: 

Dr. Tasuku Tanaka

NASDA-IOCCG@eorc.nasda.go.jp
Please also submit signed hard copies to:

Dr. Tasuku Tanaka, Senior Research Scientist

Earth Observation Research Center (EORC)

National Space Development Agency of Japan (NASDA)

Triton Building X, 1-8-10, Harumi Minatoku, Tokyo, Japan, 104-6023

Tel: 81-3-6221-9092, Fax: 81-3-6221-9192

